Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, July 29, 2014 3:22 PM

To: 'John Love'

Cc: bahram.sazegar@dot.ca.gov; Rick Day; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: RE: Fuel Leak Case RO225 - Caltrans Oakland Maintenance Station, 555 Hegenberger

Rd., Oakland, CA

Hello all,

My supervisor’s vacation is starting a day early making the August 7 date impossible. However, after discussing with her
her schedule, times and dates available prior to her vacation are Tuesday 8/5 between 11am to 4pm and Wednesday
8/6 between 9am to 3pm. Please let me know if either of these days work for you.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

From: John Love [mailto:love@geoconinc.com]

Sent: Tuesday, July 29, 2014 2:49 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Cc: bahram.sazegar@dot.ca.gov; Rick Day; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: Fuel Leak Case RO225 - Caltrans Oakland Maintenance Station, 555 Hegenberger Rd., Oakland, CA

Hi Keith:

In reference to your e-mail dated July 25, 2014, Mr. Bahram Sazegar, with Caltrans, and Rick Day and John Love, with
Geocon Consultants, are available to meet at your office on August 7 at 9:00 am to discuss the above referenced fuel
leak case. Mr. Sazegar has taken over for Ramin Behani as the Caltrans contact for this site. Ramin has taken a position
with Cal OSHA in their SoCal office.

If you have any questions you may contact me at the numbers below.

Thanks, and we look forward to meeting with you next week.

John Love, PG | Senior Project Geologist

Geocon Consultants, Inc.
6671 Brisa Street, Livermore, California 94550

Ny Tel 925.371.5900 ext. 407 Direct 925.961.5276 Mobile 925.525.4142
WWW.geoconinc.com




